
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES
Shady Grove Elementary PTA
October 11, 2016
Second General Meeting of 2017-2018 School Year


Meeting was called to order at 4:20 pm by Dr. Austin. Natalie Nelson, PTA secretary, filling in for PTA President, Katherine King, presented the September meeting minutes which were approved.  Motion to pass made by Amy Ratliff, and seconded by Cheryl Bloor.

Natalie Nelson notified members that the PTA board with an updated financial spreadsheet would be posted under the prize tent for the duration of the fun run.  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 pm and the Fun Run Began!


Respectfully submitted,
Natalie Nelson
Secretary

